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This Week
Comptons Lane Traffic: The weight of traffic on Comptons Lane cannot support 

queues of cars at the end of the school day. If you arrive before 3.10 to collect your 

child and are too early to enter the school drive, or if the drive is already full, please 

drive around the block until it is time to enter. Please do not queue on Comptons Lane 

leading in to the school drive as this blocks access to other road users at this busy 

time.

Stage Right: We have room for new students to join our Stage Right and Stage Right 

Juniors drama groups. Please see the attached poster for more information.

World Food Day: On Friday 13th October it is World Food Day. As a school we will be 

donating non-perishable food to a local food bank. On the Friday there will be a basket 

in main reception where food can be added to this bank - ready for some of our 

students to donate. Thank you for your support.

St. Andrew’s School SEN Family Support Event: Please see the attached flyer about 

an SEN Family Support event being held by Horsham Schools Partnership at St. 

Andrew’s School in Nuthurst on Wednesday 18th October.

Flu Vaccine: Flu vaccines will be given on Monday 9th October to eligible students 

whose parents/carers have completed the online consent process. Full details can be 

viewed on the school website’s Letters Home page for the week beginning 11th 

September: www.tinyurl.com/QEIISchool

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Abdullah, Pioneers - Independently making a LEGO figure.

Anthony, Bridget & Summer, Astronauts - Exceptional effort in their 

work.

Phoebe, Trailblazers - Excellent use of her plan and great concentration 

to write her diary entry.

Jason, Trailblazers - A fantastic diary entry with lots of detail and 

description, using his plan from the previous topic lesson.

Yoimoji of the Week: Jazzle
Jazzle is a creative zebra. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

http://www.tinyurl.com/QEIISchool


Class News from Sailors Class

Sailors Class have enjoyed settling in to their new class this term! They have been 

enjoying our topic 'Dangerous Dinosaurs' and using all their senses to explore a range 

of dinosaur themed activities including dinosaur cooking, volcano sensory play and 

dinosaur songs in the swimming pool! 
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